

PRINCE GEORGE'S COUNTY GOVERNMENT

OFFICE OF THE COUNTY EXECUTIVE

March 3, 2023

The Honorable Thomas Dernoga E. Dernoga Chair Prince George's County Council Wayne K Curry Administration Building 1301 McCormick Drive Largo, Maryland 20774

Dear Chair Dernoga:

Enclosed for consideration is a Bill for approval by the Prince George's County Council to authorize the use of surveillance systems to prosecute, prevent and detect illegal dumping and to maintain the health and welfare of the County. Passage of the Bill will assist in the implementation of the County's beautification initiative.

The Council's favorable consideration of this Bill is greatly appreciated. Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact my office or Andrea L. Crooms, Esq., Director, Department of the Environment, at (301) 883-5812.

Sincerely,

Angela D. Alsobrooks County Executive

Angela Alsobrooks

Enclosures